
P 
%r. Chnrlee W. Hidlc1, Director 	 8/6/01  
FreedoL of Information anc: Security "emiew 
Office of tie Assistant Secretary. Ptlhlic Affairs 

Department of Defense 
wash:L.1147ton, D.C. 20301 

Dear Mr, pinkie, 	 81- '0I-975 

Thank you very mush for your litter of the 4th tad its enclose. For your oon• 

vent snoe I enclose a copy of your letter and of two pages of tile enclanure, to uhieh 

I refer below. 

Two of the records licted in the enclosure, Nos. 492 and 1042, are of considerable 

interest to me and probably to0 others. 

As the c4xLient on 1042 ,ays, there was a time when it wa thought that 14s,  "arvoy 

Osuseld was eemehow involved in the Bath of 1-kartin Schrsnd. The official inquiry con- 

cluded it was suicide. 

What t4 Commission published is inadequate. I'd appreciate copies of the pages 

it did not publish. Paseo 2-12 of 492 arc published in th Cocrisolon's appendix 

but pages 1 and 13-20 dire not pubigigid. None- of 1042 is oubli;3hee.. 

Tbank you very 

ati/Car ly e  

Harold We 



OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSL 

WASHINGTON . D C WSW 

4 AUG 1981 

Ref: 81-DFOI-975 PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 • 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is. in response to your Freedom of Information request to the 

Department of Justice for documents relating to the assassination 

of President John F. Kennedy. Two documents originated within the 

Office of the Secretary of Defense were retrieved from Department 

of Justice files and forwarded••-to this office for review and release 

determination. The documents were received in this office on July 22, 

1981. 

The documents have been reviewed and the Department of Defense has 

no objection to their release. Accordingly, they are enclosed for 

your use. 

Sincerely, 

C ar 	in e 
,..ire.ctor, Freedom of Information 

and Security Review 

Enclosure 

• 


